Parks and Recreation Committee Meeting July 10, 2025, Barnes Town Office

Meeting called to order at 9:30 by Blair Gagne, Chairman.  Quorum was established with members present:  Terry Kolberg, Dawn Piburn, Mark Sutton, Blair Gagne.  Also present was Loren Bohl, Park Maintenance. 
Motion was made by Terry, seconded by Mark to approve the minutes of last meeting. Passed
Dave Scully is in attendance to consider being a committee member.
A motion was made by Terry, seconded by Dawn to approve the agenda.   Passed
The snowshoe trail extension has been completed with the estimate being $1500 and we were billed $1900 for the county work.  The signage sub-committee will start meeting about ordering signs and researching GPS co-ordinates mapping.
Snowshoe grant needs volunteer hours submitted. Most hours will be Mark and Blair’s. 
Garage at TLP.  Materials from Menards will be delivered this week. Concrete forms and poring of concrete will be 07/13 and 07/14.  Will need some volunteers for concrete pour.  White uninsulated garage doors are being donated by CW Garage doors.  We will have an upcharge for adding insulation and for the color green instead of white.  Dates for volunteers to start constructing walls will be about July 18-20th. 
Budget for garage is $30,000.  Materials at Menards so far is 16,000, with a $1700 rebate to be used for garage door openers, electrical parts, etc.  Other budgets numbers:   Sinking fund for Park & rec is $7,080. Sinking Fund for TLP is $11,660. PayPal Account is $6689.   Cybergrants -$500.
New business- Mark brought up a question about whether Ruckus in the woods pays a rental fee for using the park. 
Terry informed the committee that a donated bench will be added to the pickleball courts. 
A motion was made by Dawn, seconded by Mark, to add Dave Scully as a committee member. Passed
A motion to dismiss was made by Terry, seconded by Mark to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 10:42


Submitted by Terry Kolberg

